
We have noticed that numerous people have been sharing this post this week. With Orange Shirt
Day/Truth and Reconciliation Day coming up on September 30th, we encourage you to buy orange
t-shirts from Indigenous businesses and donate to Indigenous organizations.

It’s important to be educated on these issues. These graphics are just a snippet of the information each
Canadian should know about the atrocities that have happened and are still happening. Take the time to
look into these matters or take the Indigenous Canada course with the University of Alberta (you only
have to pay if you want the certificate at the end).

This source and graphics comes from the Facebook page: NUSU
The link for this page is: https://www.facebook.com/NUSUtalks/

https://www.facebook.com/NUSUtalks/



















